Global Health experience in Bangladesh:

2 positions open for a Global Health elective for 3rd and 4th year medical students to work in Bangladesh twice a year with Smile Bangladesh Missions (www.smilebangladesh.org). The missions are organized twice a year, in November and early March. 


The Program:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The students would have a weeklong experience of working with the cleft surgical mission of Smile Bangladesh ( www.smilebangladesh.org).  The students will have hands on experience of patient assessment, opportunity to help in the OT and will be involved in caring of post-surgery patients with cleft deformities. The mission is led by Dr. Shahid Aziz, Professor, Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery, Rutgers School of Dental Medicine (azizsr@umdnj.edu). He will supervise the students during their work with the mission. The Smile Bangladesh team works in partnership with Bangladeshi Hospitals.  

In addition to working with the Cleft mission the students will have exposure in community health, maternal health in the partner hospital. The students can request for specific areas of healthcare they would like to be involved in and efforts will be made to find suitable rotation. 

Ms. Christina Rozario, who works for the Office of Global Health, RWJMS is the administrator for the mission and responsible for coordination. She can be reached at rozaricm@umdnj.edu and 732 235 8254. 

Budget:
 
Etihad Airfare (group fare for SB)   		USD 1200 
Travel and miscellaneous cost 		USD 1000

1. The SB mission will bear the cost of room and board for the week of the mission. Accommodation for remaining weeks will be coordinated with host organization. 
